Dear Parents & Students,
	We are going to be using an instructional website called i-Ready.com during our time with distance learning and will continue to utilize it when the time comes to get back into our classroom.  This website is similar to the Classworks online program you may already be familiar with.  This program practices both Reading and Math skills.  I will be assigning only a couple of lessons for both subjects each week for your child to work on.  
The i-Ready program is very user-friendly and engaging for all students.  The link can be found on my website and the log-in information is listed below.  If you do not have your child’s student ID # (this is your child’s MSIS/Breakfast #) please let me know and I will get that information to you!  This is the same number students use to access Classworks.
	Please contact me for any questions or concerns! I hope your distance learning experiences are going smoothly. Please remember not to overwhelm yourselves by trying to squeeze it all in! If the i-ready assignments are the only thing you are able to attempt for a reading or math lesson that is OK! If you are unable to get to them, that is also OK!! The lessons will be available to access beyond the dates of just the week they are planned for.  These are very valuable interactive lessons that I hope your child will be able to enjoy doing!
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To log-in:
Go to the website: i-ready.com
Username: First initial, Last initial, MSIS# (ex: John Smith = JS#######)
Password: MSIS# only (NO INITIALS! Just the numbers)
